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Meet the Horses-Share the Trails

Visitors at Governor Dodge State
Park were treated to an informational
Open House on Saturday, August
25th. The annual event hosted by the
Friends of Governor Dodge-Eques-
trian Committee emphasized trail
safety on the park’s multi-use trails.
Approximately 175 park guests
stopped by the park’s equestrian
campground to watch the Trail
Smarts video and get hands-on expe-
rience petting, grooming, and feed-
ing the gentle horses owned by
members of the Friends group. Par-
ticipants took home Trail Safety
pamphlets provided by the WI Horse
Council and enjoyed free ice cream
cones compliments of the Dodgeville
Kiwanis Club. Everyone agreed that
it was a fun and very worthwhile af-
ternoon. For more information or to
join, visit http://www.friendsofgov-
dodge.org or https://www.gov-
dodgeequestrians.com.




